
 

February 2024 – Newsletter  

Message from the Head Teacher 

 

Welcome back the second part of the Spring half term.  Let’s 

hope for some better weather over the next few weeks, and 

some longer days of light.   

 

Even if the weather looks settled for the day, please still 

send your child to school with a light coat, as there are often 

days where the weather can be changeable.  We will go out 

for playtimes as often as possible and suitable clothing is 

necessary for dryness! 

 

I will send a separate diary date sheet, but there are some 

great events planned, such as the Year 3 and 4 production, 

an Isleham’s Got talent show and some Easter crafts. 

 

Also, please see below, for details of fundraising events 

arranged by the FPTA.  We are grateful for their constant 

support and enthusiasm for bringing extra funds into the 

school.  

 

With regards 

Dawn Deacon 

 

 

Gardening 

The Eco club and some of the younger pupils would like to 

grow some vegetables over the coming weeks.  Some seeds 

have already been donated to the school but they would 

welcome any further packets of seed, especially radish, 

cucumber, tomato and salad crops.  They would also 

welcome any seed trays, and smaller plant pots, or compost.  

Hopefully, there will be an abundance of plants, which can 

be sold to you all in future weeks! 

 

  

 

Collective Worship 

 

In our collective worship 

time, the children and 

staff will learn about the 

Christian value of, Justice.  

 

This is not just about 

fairness and offering an 

equality for all, but 

instead is considering 

what groups need.  If we 

all had exactly the same, 

there would not be a 

diversity and difference! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Amazon Wish List 

I know that I have thanked the school community in the 

past, but we are still receiving anonymous parcels in school, 

with gifts from the Amazon wish list.  I cannot thank you 

enough for your kindness and generosity, if you have 

donated items on the list.   

 

There are some different items on the list now, found at 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1Q5TQSENY0560/r

ef=nav_wishlist_lists_1 We have added a few items on the 

list that will help with some of the summer activities, eg 

growing potatoes in the school garden. 

 

 

 

The PTFA team will be 

holding a second treat 

stall, on Friday 1st March 

2024 at the end of the 

school day.  Don’t forget to 

bring your £1 (cash) if you 

would like a sweet bag, 

and/or a ticket to have a 

chance to win the Farm 

Visit tickets in the raffle.   

 

They will also be 

launching their change 

collection boxes.  Each 

house will have a box to 

place their lose change.  

The house team that 

collects the most money 

will have a treat!  More 

details to follow! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1Q5TQSENY0560/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1Q5TQSENY0560/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                            


